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I oppose HB2025 and am very disappointed in the impact this will have on the limited 

funds many of us live on each month since this is imposing more taxes on 

Oregonians who will see very little benefit from it especially in the rural areas.  The 

tax on diesel will also impact the cost of goods for Oregonians as transit costs will be 

higher. These bills and others will make it very difficult to make ends meet. on this 

state.  So unfortunate you are not looking for ways to reduce taxes for struggling 

families.   


